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 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
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 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 
March 25, 2013 
 
        
       
Terry Duggins 
Duggins Law Firm 
350 St. Peter St #224 
St. Paul  MN 55102 
 
VIA EMAIL: terry@dugginslawfirm.com 
 

 

Re: Demolition assessment for property at 315 Larch Street 
 
Dear Mr. Duggins: 
 
This is to confirm that on March 19, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer stated that that on May 1, 2013, she will recommend that the City 
Council refer the above-referenced matter back to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, June 4, 
2013 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall and continue the City Council Public Hearing to 
Wednesday, July 10, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Christine Rued, Christine@dugginslawfirm.com 
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